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RE: CF 09-2645   Cellular Telecommunications Towers 

 
Dear Mr. Lid, 
 
On behalf of Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group, I am forwarding the following 
resolution that was unanimously approved by the OGHRG Zoning & Density Committee 
meeting on June 28, 2010 and also unanimously approved by the attending members and 
Board of Directors at the July 1, 2010 general OGHRG meeting: 
 
 
Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group respectfully requests that: 
 

1. Under the City Attorney’s review and recommendations that the Los Angeles City Council 
enact a comprehensive ordinance regulating Wireless Telecommunication Facilities.  The 
community of Granada Hills has been experiencing an increasing number of these 
unregulated facilities.  Currently, there is no effective legislation that protects the City’s 
residents, particularly in regards to public right of way installations. 

 
      2.   That the City of Los Angeles imposes an immediate moratorium on all Wireless 
            Telecommunications Facility installations in the public right of way and/or 
            applications for approval of such installations, until such time as the City enacts  
            a new ordinance. 
 
If you would kindly add this resolution to the Council File on this subject CF 09-2645 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maria Fisk 
Old Granada Hills Residents’ Group, Board Member                                                                    
OGHRG, Zoning and Density Committee, Chair 
                                                                                                    


